
Open Days for 2023 intake
St  George s
Church of England Primary School

Open Days have now been arranged for the September 2023 intake.  
If you have a child born between 1st September 2018 

and 31st August 2019 then you can apply for a position at 
St. George’s Church of England Primary School. Applications open 

4th November 2022 and close on 16th January 2023.

SCHOOL TOURS TAKE PLACE FROM 
9.30AM TO 11.00AM 

ON THE FOLLOWING DATES

Wednesday 19th October 2022
Friday 18th November 2022
Tuesday 6th December 2022

If you would like to see around the school, 
please contact the school office on 01732 882401 

or to make an appointment email 
admin@st-georges-wrotham.kent.sch.uk


